
I am emailing to state my vehement opposition to SB 770 and to put on record my disgust with the 

Oregon Legislature for their continued abuse of the so-called "emergency clause" with these kinds of 

bills. There is no state of emergency, other than furthering the clear agenda of stifling the voices of 

Oregon voters.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Nicolle Aleman 

 


